Invitation Letter for the 17th Asian Textile Conference

Dear Respected Experts, Professors, and PhDs,
Greetings!

On behalf of the ATC-17 Conference committee, we are honored and delighted to
extend our heartfelt invitation to you to participate in the 17th Asian Textile
Conference (ATC-17), which will be held from December 17th to 19th, 2024, at Feng
Chia University, Taiwan. This prestigious event, organized by Feng Chia University
and The 17th Asian Textile Conference committee, will bring together experts,
scholars, researchers, and industry leaders from around the world in the fields of fiber,
textiles, and related areas to share and exchange the latest research findings, industry
trends, and challenges in textile technology.

The theme of this year's conference is "Innovation, Sustainability, and Smart
Textiles." The aim is to foster technological innovation, sustainable development, and
intelligent transformation in the textile industry across Asia and globally. We recognize
that the textile industry is entering a period of significant transformation, with
advancements in technology, material innovations, manufacturing upgrades, and the
push for a green economy, all of which will greatly alter the development trajectory of
the industry. ATC-17 will serve as a vital platform for academia and industry to come
together, share cutting-edge research, and explore the future directions of the field.

We sincerely extend this invitation to you once again, and we look forward to
seeing you at Feng Chia University in Taiwan from December 17th to 19th, 2024, to

explore the future and challenges of the textile industry.

Sincerely,

The 17th Asian Textile Conference Organizing Committee

Federation of Textile Academic Partnerships in Asia (FTAPA)

Conference Website: https://atcl7.tw/




